
COMMENT CARD 

 

Your input on the Proposed Plan (PP) for the Nike Anti-Aircraft Missile Battery BU-51/52 
Launch Area Formerly Used Defense Site (FUDS) is important to the U.S. Army Corps 
of Engineers (USACE). Comments provided by the public are valuable in helping 
USACE select a final remedy for the Site. 

You may use the space below to write your comments, then fold and mail to the U.S. 
Army Corps of Engineers  New England District 696 Virginia Road, Concord, MA 
01742 to the attention of Ms. Erin Kirby. Comments must be postmarked by March 15, 
2023. Comments may also be emailed to Ms. Erin Kirby at erin.kirby@usace.army.mil 

If you have questions regarding the comment period, please contact Ms. Erin Kirby at 
9783188147. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


